
 
 
 
 
Memo. No. 197(60)/BPE/2013                                     Date:   06.02.2013  
 
 
To 

The Principal/Lecturer-in-Charge 

All DIETs/Govt./Govt. Sponsored and Govt. Aided PTTIs 

P.O. ………………… 

Dist. ………………… 

 
Sub: One Day Workshop on How to Plan Lessons in Elementary 

Teacher Education under the New approach of the 
Elementary Education Syllabus 

Sir/Madam, 
 

I am directed to inform you that a one day workshop on the above noted subject 

will be held from 10-00 A.M. on 13th February, 2013 for the heads of all the recognized 

DIETs, Govt. PTTIs, Govt. Sponsored PTTIs and Govt. Aided PTTIs at Vidyasagar 

Sabhaghar in the West Bengal Board of Primary Education, DK-7/1, Sector-II, Salt Lake, 

Kolkata – 700 091. I am also directed to request you to attend the workshop personally 
and to take part in the workshop activities and offer valuable views to enrich the 
academic resourcefulness of the West Bengal Board of Primary Education. 

 
I am also directed to request you to fix the schedule for practice teaching for the 

students of 2012-2014 session of your Institute sometime after this workshop. 
 
Your kind co-operation in this regard is highly appreciated. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
  

  
 ( Dr. R.C. Bagchi ) 
 Secretary 
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Memo. No. 198(115)/BPE/2013                                     Date:   06.02.2013  
 
 
To 

The Principal/Lecturer-in-Charge 

All Self Financed Private PTTIs 

P.O. ………………… 

Dist. ………………… 

 
Sub: One Day Workshop on How to Plan Lessons in Elementary 

Teacher Education under the New approach of the 
Elementary Education Syllabus 

Sir/Madam, 
 

I am directed to inform you that a one day workshop on the above noted subject 

will be held from 10-00 A.M. on 14th February, 2013 for the heads of all the recognized Self 

Financed Private PTTIs at Vidyasagar Sabhaghar in the West Bengal Board of Primary 

Education, DK-7/1, Sector-II, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700 091. I am also directed to request 
you to attend the workshop personally and to take part in the workshop activities and 
offer valuable views to enrich the academic resourcefulness of the West Bengal 
Board of Primary Education. 

 
I am also directed to request you to fix the schedule for practice teaching for the 

students of 2012-2014 session of your Institute sometime after this workshop. 
 
Your kind co-operation in this regard is highly appreciated. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
  

  
 ( Dr. R.C. Bagchi ) 
 Secretary 
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